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Dear members of the GSB,

currently the mail server through which you can reach us has crashed.
Fortunately, GSB NEWS is running on a different server and so we have chosen
this way to contact you.

We are working on the problem at full speed and will inform you about the GSB
NEWS as soon as we are reachable again.

In urgent cases, you can reach your contact persons at the GSB by telephone.

You will find the telephone numbers on the following page: Phone numbers
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Your GSB Team




